
Please leave us a review! 
We have had such lovely 

feedback about our wonderful 
nursery and staff team, if you 

have anything you would like to 
share, please feel free to leave us 

a review on day nurseries! 
https://www.daynurseries.co.u

k/review-
submit/6543212432/rcsid/1012

/ 
 

Thank you to everyone who has 
left us a review already! 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

Dates for your diary 
22nd May 2024 – Our Duck eggs are being delivered! 
5th May 2024 – Tiny Turtles Makaton workshop 9.15-
10.30 
W/C 27th May 2024 – Half term week – No fully funded 
sessions 
27th May 2024 -  NURSERY CLOSED – bank holiday 
10th/11th/13th June 2024 – Lavender Blue photos 
10th July 2024 – School Leavers Parents evening 18.15-
20.00 
18th July 2024 – School Leavers Teddy Bears picnic 
15.00-16.00 
19th July 2024 – End of funded term for fully funded 
sessions 
20th July 2024 – SUMMER FUNDAY! 10.00-12.00 
 

Lavender Blue photos 
As some of you may remember from previous years, we have 
the lovely Kirsty from Lavender Blue booked to take children’s 
individual photos on Monday 10th June, Tuesday 11th June and 

Thursday 13th June from 10.00 – 13.30. These will then be 
printed onto proofs for you to order directly through her 

website. 
If your child does not attend a Monday, Tuesday or Thursday 

session, you are welcome to bring them in between 10.30-11.30 
to have their photos taken. 

Check out her work at https://www.lavenderblue.photography/ 
 

PS; They make great Christmas presents! 

May 2024 edition 

Sun Safety 
As we approach the summer months, please 
can you ensure all children are being brought 
into nursery weather suitable clothing for the 

warmer weather (light and loose) with a 
named summer hat. 

 

 

Staff news 
Lauren Annets who is currently based in 

Starfish is joining our relief team, 
meaning she will be covering busy 

periods in all the age-groups on an ad-
hoc basis. 

 
It is Maddy’s last day in Jellyfish on 

Tuesday 28th May as she is going to Camp 
America in June! Maddy will be away for 

a few months and will hopefully be 
returning once she is back. 

 
We are sending out a huge welcome to 
Abi who is starting in our Starfish room 
this week. Abi is super excited to get to 

know all our wonderful children and 

families 😊 she will initially be starting 

on Thursdays and Fridays 
 
 

Nursery In A Box permissions 
If you would like to amend your child’s permissions for 

nursery (eg, permission for social media, or outings 
etc), please ensure you are doing this through a 

member of staff, so that we can update our internal 
records aswel as their online ones. We do not get 

notifications when your child’s profile is amended and 
it is therefore vital our records are kept up to date. 
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